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Catherine Fairbairn

From: Peter Marcellais <chief.nbdb@gmail.com>
Sent: September-13-16 4:35 PM
To: Catherine Fairbairn
Subject: Fwd: Canadian Zinc Corporation All Season Access Road - Recent Technical Reports

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Peter Marcellais <chief.nbdb@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 4:26 PM 
Subject: Canadian Zinc Corporation All Season Access Road - Recent Technical Reports 
To: chubert@reviewboard.ca 
Cc: "Alan B.. Taylor" <alan@canadianzinc.com>, David Harpley <david@canadianzinc.com>, Joseph Lanzon 
<joseph@canadianzinc.com>, Wilbert Antoine <wilbert@canadianzinc.com> 
 

Good afternoon Chuck, 
 
On behalf of the Nahanni Butte Dene Band, Chief & Council would like to comment on a document 
titled: Supplementary fish habitat report_06_Sep_16 (undertaking #7). recently posted on the Review Board Web 
site. 
 
The Review Board should be aware it is Band policy that any field work which includes environmental and 
wildlife monitoring including baseline studies on our Traditional Lands that is linked to the proposed All-
Season Access Road must be co-managed by the NBDB.  This also includes any other work or industrial 
activity being considered in the future on our Traditional Lands. 
 
It is also our opinion that since Canadian Zinc Corporation has undertaken this field work without prior 
consultation and without a Band representative, then we must respectfully ask the Review Board to inform the 
Proponent that the technical studies from July 2016 onward should be redone to our satisfaction. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chief Peter Marcellais 
 


